
 

 

 

 

25 June 2020 

 

Ms. Shaikha Al Zayani  

Head of Listing & Issuers’ Affairs 

Bahrain bourse 

P.O. Box 3203 

Manama  

Kingdom of Bahrain 

  

Dear Ms. Al Zayani  

 

Subject: Clarification on press reports on McLaren financing facility 

 

In light of recent press reports, we would like to clarify that NBB is currently in discussions 

with McLaren about a financing facility. These discussions are at an advanced stage and no 

agreement reached so far. Until, however, final documentation has been agreed and signed, 

regulatory approvals are obtained and any associated conditions precedent are satisfied, these 

discussions may or may not lead to this financing being extended. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

Russell Bennett 

Chief Financial Officer  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


